
Public Notice Posting for CAPER Public Hearing 

 

The City of Houston’s Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) has initiated work on 

the 2013 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) and has scheduled a Public 

Hearing on the CAPER for Tuesday, September 9, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Annex Council 

Chambers (900 Bagby, Houston, TX, 77002 Public Level). The purpose of the hearing is to gather the 

public’s input on HCDD’s progress in addressing the housing and social services needs of low–and 

moderate income Houstonians using federal entitlement grant funding detailed in the 2013 Annual 

Action Plan. The 2013 CAPER will include amendments to HCDD’s 2010 Analysis of Impediments to Fair 

Housing Choice (AI), initially submitted in the 2010 Consolidated Annual Plan.  

The CAPER and AI will be available to view online at www.houstonhousing.org on Friday, September 5, 

2014. 

Contact HCDD if special arrangements are needed (Interpreter, Captioning, Sign Language, or Other) by 

Wednesday, September 3, 2014. For more information on the Public Hearing, contact Andrea Jones at 

(713) 868-8300 or TTY/TDD: (713) 864-2734.  

http://www.houstonhousing.org/

